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Ellen Fairleigh

From: PCD
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 7:44 AM
To: Ellen Fairleigh
Subject: FW: Hearing for PLN13551

 
 

From: Robert Abarbanel <bob.abarbanel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 12:28 PM 
To: PCD <PCD@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Hearing for PLN13551 
 
CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND EMAIL SYSTEM -Take caution NOT to open 
attachments or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link. 

 

I am requesting a public hearing for PLN13551. 
 
On Tue, Nov 16, 2021 at 10:13 AM PCD <PCD@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Good Morning Ellen, 

                Can you please address these questions related to public hearing? 

  

Thank you, 

Marlene Schubert 

  

From: Robert Abarbanel <bob.abarbanel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:57 AM 
To: PCD <PCD@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Hearing for PLN13551 

  

CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND EMAIL SYSTEM -Take caution NOT to open 
attachments or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link. 

  

21 days after 12 Nov is 3 Dec. If we request a public hearing it could not be then before 24 Dec. Is that correct? 
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Since you wouldn't want a hearing most likely during Xmas/New_Years, I assume you won't schedule a hearing until 
some time in 2022. Is that correct? 

May we tentatively arrange a hearing after 15 January? 

  

--  

  

Robert M. Abarbanel 

bob.abarbanel@gmail.com 
+1 206.499.1443 

 
 
 
--  
 
Robert M. Abarbanel 
bob.abarbanel@gmail.com 
+1 206.499.1443 


